
2014-2015 Work Plan 
 
Goal - Increase knowledge and Influence change 
 
Executive Board 
President – Cindy Mowry (Clover Park Technical College); President-Elect – Patrick Brown (Renton 
Technical College); Past-President – Michael Singletary (Whatcom Community College); Treasurer – Joan 
Kammerzell (Bellingham Technical College); Secretary – Janet Garza (Columbia Basin College); Historian 
– Chris Melton (Shoreline Community College; WSSSC Liaison – Dave Paul (Skagit Valley College); SBCTC 
Liaison – Scott Copeland (formerly Enrollment Director at Centralia Community College). 
 
Meetings 

• Summer – Executive meeting at the Washington Association of Collegiate Registrars & 
Admissions Officers Conference at Bellingham Technical College  

• Fall – Skagit Valley College 
• Winter – Peninsula College 
• Spring – Spokane Falls College 

 
Professional development  
  
To be determined based on ARC membership request 
 
Agenda topics  
ctcLink, coding, data clean-up, legacy database issues with conversion, best practices among CTCs, 
Update from National Student Clearinghouse, High School 21+ 
 
Leadership 
Groups convened as requested by SBCTC. 
 
Areas for improvement 
Collaboration with other commissions and councils; student input; 


